
Where the Wild Things are… 

When you come to Wild Things Forest School I will meet families at the large tree near the car park. 

 

However, if you are running late the directions to get to our base camp are listed below: 

 

 

Meeting place 

The path forks to the left or goes straight 

on. Go straight on past the noticeboard. 

The left hand path leads to the park, play 

area, pop up café and toilets.  

Go through the green gates.  



 

  

 

Walk down the path, 

past the benches until 

your reach Tree No 5.  

From the path you will see a gap in the 

trees, follow these down into the wooded 

area and you will see a log circle where we 

meet at the beginning of the session.  


